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17 April 2009 
 
Parallel Importation of Books Study 
Productivity Commission 
GPO Box 1428 
CANBERRA CITY  ACT  2601 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
  
RIC Publications Pty Ltd remains opposed to the draft recommendations of the Productivity 
Commission. 
  
The recommendations would be unworkable and destructive in operation, and are not based 
on hard, verifiable evidence. 

  

The Productivity Commission’s central recommendation — limiting the life of Australian 
territorial copyright to only 12 months — pretends to retain territorial contract while setting 
up conditions that would undermine and cripple it and do great harm to all involved in the 
Australian book industry, including consumers.   

  

We remain opposed to any form of removal or erosion of the current territorial copyright 
regime. 

  
Yours sincerely 
RIC PUBLICATIONS PTY LTD 
 

 
AP Woods 
Managing Director 


